

W

e

C

a

e

W e

e

W

S

е

Miami-Dade Police Department

Director's Office





August 8, 2019

Mr. Rafael G. Casals, Town Manager The Town of Cutler Bay 10720 Caribbean Boulevard, Suite 105 Cutler Bay, Florida 33189

RE: Local Police Patrol Services Interlocal Agreement Extension

Dear Mr. Casals:

We are in receipt of your recent letter dated July 24, 2019, formally requesting a 90-day extension on the existing Interlocal Agreement between Miami-Dade County and the Town of Cutler Bay for local police patrol services, which will expire at midnight on August 20, 2019.

The Miami-Dade Police Department does not have the authority to grant this extension; therefore, the request must go before the Board of County Commissioners (BCC) for approval. Accordingly, the request will be forwarded to the BCC as an agenda item to be considered at their meeting to be held on September 4, 2019. You and your staff are encouraged to attend this meeting to support the agenda item's approval.

If you have any questions related to Miami-Dade County's legislative process, please feel free to contact Commander Janet Lewis, of our Police Legal Bureau, at 305-471-2550. We appreciate your cooperation and look forward to working with you to resolve this important matter.

Sincerely,

Juan J. Perez

Director